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Christmas Raffle funds to support Water Fountains 

 

Save the Date - 15th and 16th March for the Sion Hill School Musical 

 

Dear Parents, 
We hope that all our school community had a very well-deserved and  

restful break following a busy term time.  

 

The PTA would like to acknowledge the dedication and hard work of the 

principal, teachers and staff and the resilience and engagement of our 

students to keep the school safely open over such a difficult time.   

 

We are looking forward to supporting the exciting activities below and 

organising more events on site as the year progresses.  As always you  

can contact the PTA with any queries, suggestions or offers of help on  

pta@sionhillcollege.ie 

Olivia McGowan, Chairperson 

 

The musical ‘The Little Mermaid’ is set to go ahead on the 15th & 16th March much to the excitement of the TY 

students who have been working so hard with the Musical Team and teachers to ensure the show will be a great 

success.  Depending on restrictions this event will go ahead with a live audience at the school hall.  

 

Tickets will go on sale after the mid-term, and we appeal to all of you to support this event. 

Sion Hill School Musical 15th and 16th March 2022 

Thanks to your huge support with our Christmas raffle, we have raised over €5,000.  The PTA plans to use some of 

this money to support the installation of ‘hands free’ water fountains in the school. We are certain these fountains will 

be welcomed by all students.   

 

Annual School Quiz Night 

In the expectation of restrictions lifting, it was decided to postpone the virtual table quiz from January to May 6th so 

we can have a whole school live event! Keep practicing on your general knowledge and be ready for what will most 

definitely be a fun night.  The PTA are sponsoring a prize for each round.  
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